
Hello everyone, 

I hope you are all safe and well. This weekend I was lucky enough to enjoy a walk with 

my gorgeous grandson, Oakley. The sun was shining and we had a lovely walk. 

The children in nursery enjoyed the story of ‘The tiger who came to tea’ and we have 

been doing lots of activities linked to this theme. 

 You could watch and listen to this story by following this link;  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BXgW9UCgpc8 

 We also made our own stripy tigers and cut out pictures of the food that we 

would like to give the tiger for his tea. Maybe you could have a go at doing this at 

home. You could make a picnic for the tiger to enjoy; maybe you could draw 

some food and cut it out carefully. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BXgW9UCgpc8


 We have also been looking at some books in nursery and trying to remember the 

characters from the books. I wonder if you can remember these characters; 

Mum, Dad, Biff, Chip, Kipper and Floppy the dog.  

 

 The children have also enjoyed playing I-Spy with my little eye. Some children 

have been finding objects that start with the first sound in their name.  Some 

children were challenged to find objects beginning with a range of sounds.  

It was really lovely talking to you and your parents on Monday and I apologise if I 

couldn’t make contact with you at that time. You all sounded very grown up and it was 

great to hear all your news. 

Have a lovely week. 

Mrs Glenwright 


